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Attachment 3. 2020 Science Ambassador Application Survey Invitation Email

From: scienceambassador@cdc.gov
BCC: All SAF Class of 2020 Applicants who (1) started but did not submit an application, and (2) who provided an 
email address
Subject: CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship Application: Invitation to provide feedback 

According to our records, you started an application for the CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship class of 2020, 

but you did not submit an application by the deadline. We value your feedback and would like to understand 

why you did not submit your started application. 

We invite you to complete a voluntary short survey by accessing the link below. The survey should take less than

10 minutes to complete. The survey closes on [SURVEY CLOSE DATE AND TIME].

Access the survey:

[INSERT LINK] 

You may take this survey anonymously. Information will be treated in a secure manner. Completing this survey 
in no way will affect your application standing for future Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
fellowships or employment.

Thank you again for your interest in the CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship. Please contact 

scienceambassador@cdc.gov you have any questions or problems concerning this survey.


